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November Examinations Season - 2nd - 21st November 2020 

 

Following the examination results you received on 20th August I hope that you 

now have a clear pathway in place for your future education. I recognise that 

some of you will have been disappointed not to receive the results you had 

hoped for. There is the opportunity for any student who is unhappy with the 

grade they have been awarded to sit exams in November.  

 

These exams will be available in all GCSE subjects and will be in an identical 

format to those which would have been taken in the summer. All assessment 

will be via exam-only, this means that any subject which would have normally 

involved an element of non-examined assessments (NEAs) will not include this 

element. The exception to this is GCSE Art & Design, where students will be set 

a new task to be completed under supervised conditions.  

 

If you choose to sit exams in any GCSE subject in November, your final grade 

will be the higher of the grade achieved in November or the grade awarded in 

August 2020. Exams will take place at Montgomery Academy, with the 

exception of English Language and Mathematics exams for students who 

achieved below a grade 4. These exams will be taken through your college or 

other further education provider as is normally the case.  

 

If you would like to discuss sitting exams in any GCSE subject in November, 

please contact Mrs Mainds via s.mainds@montgomery.fcat.org.uk by Monday 

14th September 2020. Any entry requests received after this date will, 

unfortunately not be accepted due to the examination entry deadline.  
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